
  

26th – 30th November 2018 

My week at nursery 

Things I have been doing this week… 
This week we have once again been looking after the baby rabbits. 

 
Other things I may have enjoyed are: 

Making our Christmas cards. 
Making pictures and patterns with 2D shapes. 

Using playdough to make rabbits. 
Making observational drawings of rabbits. 

Greeting the new children starting in January. 
 

Stories I have listened to this week… 
Tales of Peter Rabbit. 

The Hare and the Tortoise. 
 

Songs we have been singing…. 
Little Peter rabbit has a fly upon his nose. 

 
P.E with Mr Ovey 
The dinosaur game. 

 
Ticket Sales - OV’s Spirit: The Greatest Show performances 

Tickets for the performances will be sold on Tuesday, 4th and Wednesday, 5th December  
in the School Hall between 8.30am and 9am.   

After these dates tickets will be available from the school office. 
 

Mon, 10th Dec– 1.30pm – Tickets £3 cash only 
 

Tues, 11th Dec– 9.30am – Tickets £3 cash only 

Tues, 11th Dec – 6.30pm – Tickets £3.50 cash only 
 

Wed 12th Dec – 6.30pm – Tickets £3.50 cash only 

For Health and Safety reasons we are limited to 160 seats for each performance and as such will 
be restricting tickets to 4 per family initially; to ensure every child has the opportunity of 

someone coming to watch them. 
Costumes 

The nursery costumes for the production are 
Blue and yellow.  

You can use school uniform clothes if you need to. 
Please bring into school by Friday 7th December. 

 
Wednesday, 5th December – Christmas Dinner /School Council Christmas Jumper day 

Please note this is not a non-uniform day.  If children wish to have a Christmas dinner this must 
have been pre-booked with the office by today (any child who receives free school meals should 

also pre-book). 
 

Dates for the diary… 
 Thurs, 6th December - New children visit the nursery 

Wed, 19th December – Last day of school              

  Mon, 7th January – First day of spring term 

 

Lunch menu for next week is ‘Week Three” 

 

 



 



  



 


